
 

Santosh Kr. Agrawal  

From: "Santosh Kr. Agrawal" <chairman.aorma@gmail.com>
To: <dm-sundergarh@nic.in>; <dm-kendrapara@nic.in>; <dm-mayurbhanj@nic.in>; <dm-

khurda@nic.in>; <dm-sambalpur@nic.in>; <dm-sonepur@nic.in>; <dm-rayagada@nic.in>; <dm-
nayagarh@nic.in>; <dm-puri@nic.in>; <dm-balangir@nic.in>; <dm-nuapada@nic.in>; <dm-
nawarangpur@nic.in>; <dm-kandhamal@nic.in>; <dm-malkangiri@nic.in>; <dm-koraput@nic.in>; 
<dm-keonjhar@nic.in>; <dm-kalahandi@nic.in>; <anil_samal2002@yahoo.com>; <dm-
jharsuguda@nic.in>; <dm-gajapati@nic.in>; <dm-ganjam@nic.in>; <dm-dhenkanal@nic.in>; 
<dm-deogarh@nic.in>; <dm-cuttack@nic.in>; <dm-boudha@nic.in>; <dm-bargarh@nic.in>; <dm-
balasore@nic.in>; <dm-angul@nic.in>; <dm-jagatsinghpur@nic.in>; <dm-bhadrakh@nic.in>

Sent: Saturday, September 26, 2015 4:38 PM
Attach: 230915 Points discussed with Chief Secretary-Odisha.pdf
Subject: Information on meeting held with Honorable Chief Secretary, Odisha.
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26-09-15

Respected Sir/Madam, 
  
I would like to inform you that a meeting was held on 23-09-2015 with Honorable Chief 
Secretary, Odisha and All Odisha Rice Millers Association represented by its Chairman 
Sri Santosh Kr. Agrawal and Secretary Sri Santosh Kr. Sonthalia to discuss various issues 
concerning procurement operations and survival of rice milling industry. 
  
Copy of representation and points discussed with the Chief Secretary are attached 
herewith for your kind reference and information. All the points are relevant to successful 
implementation of procurement operations and I request you to kindly have a look at it. 
These issues are likely to come up further before start of procurement season during 
ensuing KMS 2015-16. You may kindly appreciate that "Good health of the Rice Milling 
Industry" is equally important to keep Farmers in good health. 
  
Thanks & Regards, 
Santosh Kr. Agrawal, Chairman, 
All Odisha Rice Millers Association. 
www.aorma.in 


